
THE BOARD OF THE INTERNATIONAL UNIVERSITIES COUNCIL CONVENED IN 

ANKARA 

International Universities Council Administrative Board meeting was held in Ankara on 

10.06.2020 under the chairmanship of Founder President Orhan Hikmet Azizoğlu. Chairman 

of the Board Prof. Dr. Muhammed Hasan Aslan, Vice Chairman of the Board of Directors 

Prof. Dr. Mahmut Doğru, General Secretary Prof. Dr. İrfan Aslan, General Coordinator Prof. 

Dr. Uğur Çevik and board members Prof. Dr. Fethi Ahmet Polat and Prof. Dr. Sefik Tufenkci 

also attended the meeting. The only agenda of the meeting was acceptance of foreign students 

to universities in Turkey through the council. At the meeting, it was decided also to hold the 

next board of directors on 03.07.2020 in Ankara. 

 

 
 

 


